
 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR  

                               

March 19, 2025  

NOTICE  

OBSERVANCE OF SRC WEEK CELEBRATIONS   

  

THIS IS TO REMIND ALL FACULTY MEMBERS OF THE 
SRC WEEK CELEBRATIONS THAT WILL COMMENCE 
FROM WEDNESDAY 26TH MARCH TO SUNDAY 30TH  

MARCH, 2025 (FOR ALL STUDENTS)  

  

THERE SHALL BE NO FACE TO FACE LECTURES 
WITHIN THIS PERIOD AS SCHEDULED ON THE 
ACADEMIC CALENDAR.  

  
  

 
  

THANK YOU  

 

 

REGISTRAR  

  
 


